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ACCA Face-to-Face preparation courses

Benefits of attending

• You will learn from ACCA-qualified 
professionals with many years of practical 
experience

• We will guide you through the whole study 
process – including administration and/or 
preparation of an individual study plan

• You will have the opportunity to work on 
practical tasks and receive personal 
assistance and practical guidance

• Networking with other students

Our aim is to support you with theoretical and practical preparation for ACCA exams.

Objectives

The intense preparation courses will help 
participants with the needed knowledge and 
practice for passing the ACCA exams part of 
the ACCA Qualification.

What is ACCA?

The Association of Chartered Certified 
Accountants (ACCA) is one of the largest and 
fastest growing international accountancy 
bodies. ACCA has been in existence for over 
100 years. It is recognized and respected in 
181 countries and currently has over 198,000 
fully qualified members and 486,000 
students worldwide.

Who should attend? 

These intensive preparation courses are 
intended for professionals working in 
accounting, audit and finance who want to 
gain an internationally recognized 
qualification and become members of the 
Association of Chartered Certified 
Accountants (ACCA). Participants will 
broaden their knowledge of the theoretical 
and practical aspects. 
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ACCA Face-to-Face preparation courses

Contact PwC’s Academy Team at: bg_pwcacademy@pwc.com or +359 894 333 058

For more information and registration:

Organisation

Important notes:

Contact us for more information about dates and fees for attending the face-to-face courses.

Our fee includes 1 seat in a face-to-face attendance course for an ACCA paper in PwC’s Academy and support 
from a professional ACCA tutor.

Our fee does not include training materials or any ACCA related fees (registration, annual, exemption, etc.).

Academy team can provide training materials and administration support – contact us for more information.

As the preparation courses are intensive, there will be pre-reading assigned in advance.

ACCA Paper Total days

Corporate and Business Law (LW, F4) 3

Performance Management (PM, F5) 5

Financial Reporting (FR, F7) 5

Audit and Assurance (AA, F8) 3

Financial Management (FM, F9) 3

Strategic Business Reporting (SBR, P2) 3

Advanced Performance Management (APM, P5) 3

Advanced Audit and Assurance (AAA, P7) 3
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